
 

 

 

The Salvation Army 

94 York Blvd. 

Hamilton, Ontario 

L8R 1R6 

 

 

August 21, 2020 

 

Dear Mr. Millar, 

 

It is a pleasure to confirm support of the Salvation Army Kettle Drive again for the 2020 season 

running from November 15th – December 24th. 

 

This letter services to confirm that Loblaws Companies is pleased to provide permission to the 

Salvation Army planned staffed kettles in the Loblaws Corporate Conventional stores in Ontario 

throughout the campaign. 

 

If I could ask for cooperation in working with our Store Managers directly at each location regarding 

timing and locations of the kettles, it would be greatly appreciated. 

 

I would like to personally wish you every success with your 2020 fundraising efforts. If you have 

any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me directly. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mike Melo  

Vice President, Operations 

Loblaws 

1 Presidents’ Choice Circle, Brampton, Ontario L6Y 5S5 

C: 416-564-8493 

 


